
 

Maths –  MULTIPLICATION AND DIVISION 

Our new maths topic is Multiplication and Division. Keep practicing! 

TT Rockstars – 10 minutes is set each week for you. See if you can 
take up the challenge for 5 extra House Points! 

Reading 

Please read at least 3 times a week and write in the reading record. 

Children are now getting independent readers and can change their 
own books once their records have been checked 
BOOK SWAP – WE WILL CONTINUE TO SWAP BOOKS IN CLASS. THIS WILL BE A 

PERMANENT SWAP. PLEASE BRING IN AN UNWANTED BOOK AND SWAP IT IN CLASS 
FOR A NEW ONE TO KEEP! 

Spellings -  
 
 

See attached sheet 

 
 

 
HANDWRITING 

In your Homework book you have a copy of our handwriting style. See if you 

can practice your spellings in our handwriting style! 

Additional Information 

HOUSE FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT ON MONDAY 5TH FEBRUARY !!!! ALL CHILDREN TO 

COME IN PE KITS WITH A TSHIRT IN THEIR TEAM COLOUR PLEASE.  

ON TUESDAY 6TH FEBRUARY – WELL BEING DAY 

CHILDREN TO DRESS IN APPROPRIATE OUTDOOR CLOTHING FOR A FOREST 

SCHOOL SESSION OUTSIDE. SPARE CLOTHES TO BE BROUGHT IN SEPARATELY 

PLEASE 

• Homework is sent out on Fridays, to be returned the following 

Wednesday  

• Spelling tests are on Fridays  

Remember to last week to complete 3 activities from your ‘DO IT, 

MAKE IT, WRITE IT’!’ board on our Safari Street Detectives topic.  

.Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Harris 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

Word of the Week: Leadership 

 

 


